
From: aaomp@b-online.com 

To: mkhalili@tums.ac.ir 

Sent: Tue, 9 Apr 2013 08:46:55 -0500 (CDT) 

Subject: Your AAOMP Abstract Submission 

Date: 4/8/2013 

Dear Maryam: 

The Scientific Program Committee is pleased to announce that your abstract submission titled: 

EVALUATION OF ANGIOGENESIS IN ORAL LICHEN PLANUS: AN IMMUNOHISTOCHEMICAL STUDY WITH 

CD34 AND ENDOGLIN has been accepted for oral presentation during the essay program. 

Oral presentations will take place Monday, June 17, 2013, from 8:00 am to 12:30 pm. You will receive a 

follow-up email once your specific presentation time has been scheduled. The location for your 

presentation and the number assigned to your essay will be detailed in that follow-up email and will also 

be published in the final program brochure, which will be available onsite upon check-in. For more 

information please consult www.aaomp.org/annual-meeting. 

A total of twelve minutes is allotted for each presentation time slot. You should plan your presentation 

to take approximately 10 minutes, leaving some time for one or two questions from the audience 

following your presentation. To be fair to presenters who follow you, strict adherence to the time limit is 

requested and will be enforced. 

Please upload your PowerPoint presentation by May 17, 2013. Log in at abstracts.aaomp.org/login.cfm 

and click "My Abstracts" to upload your presentation.: 

DO NOT click on "authenticate to download" and DO NOT enter an encryption password. We very much 

appreciate your adherence to these guidelines. 

Registration for the meeting by at least one of the authors is required as a condition for final publication 

of the abstract. Online registration is available at the following address: www.aaomp.org/annual-

meeting. 

Please share this correspondence with your co-authors: 

N. ESHGHYAR: TEHRAN U. OF MEDICAL SCIENCES 

M. ASGARI: TEHRAN U. OF MEDICAL SCIENCES 

We look forward to what will be a highly informative scientific session. Wevery much appreciate your 

participation in our scientific program. 

Best wishes, 



John Kalmar, DMD, PHD 

President-Elect, AAOMP 

 


